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Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C. 


Attorney At Law 

6455 East Johns Crossing 


Suite 285 

Duluth, Georgia 30097 


Also Admitted in New York Telephone: (770) 232-9200 

and Maryland Facsimile: (770) 232-9208 


December 17, 2001 

VIA OVERNIGHT DEI JVER Y 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Tariff Section 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Gunter Bldg. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: 	 Gold Line Telemanagement Inc. 

CONFIDENTIAL TREATMENT REQUESTED 


Dear SirlMadam: 

Enclosed please find three (3) copies of Gold Line Telemanagement Inc.'s Balance Sheet as 
of May 31, 2000, Statement of Income & Retained Earnings as of May 31, 2000, Statement of Cash 
Flow as of May 31, 2000, Balance Sheet as of July 31, 2000, Statement of Income & Retained 
Earnings as of July 31, 2000, & Statement of Cash Flow as of July 31,2000, which is being filed in 
conjunction with the following applications for Gold Line Telemanagement Inc.: 

1. Application for Authority to Provide Interexchange Telecommunications Service Within 
the State of Florida; 

The Applicant hereby requests confidential treatment for its financial information. 

I have enclosed one original copy and two edited copies in which the information claimed 
as confidential is blacked out. 

Please return a stamped copy of the extra copy of this letter in the enclosed preaddressed 
prepaid envelope. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me. Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 

Enclosures 
cc: 	 Shala Yazdani 
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State of Florida 

'uhlir~.er&ic.e <1Inmmizzinn 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER. 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 


TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 


-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M­

DATE: March 17,2011 

TO: Docket Number 011656-TI 

FROM: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

RE: Memorandum to File for Clarification of Records 

Concerning the above-referenced docket, document number 15767-01 was assigned to the filing 
of Gold Line (Steinhard) - Redacted version of confidential document number 15766-01. The 
document description reflects that, due to poor quality issues, this redacted document was not 
scanned and provided as an on line document. Furthermore, the confidential document 
associated with this redacted filing, assigned document number 15766-01, was returned to the 
source on March 13, 2002. 

Persons interested in this redacted document should contact the Office of Commission Clerk for 
further assistance . 


